® Bringing May Flowers ®

Can you believe it's May!! Where has this year gone? As we edge
closer to the end of the year, we also get closer to our 2nd Annual
RLG FUN FAIR. Over the next month, you'll be hearing about all the CO
exciting Fun Fair events, like the Midway, Bake Sale, Silent Auction,
Marketplace, Basket Raffle, Face Painting, Henna Tattoos and more! CO

Stay tuned to our Facebook event page for all the exciting details. R

Facebook: "The 2nd Annual RL Graham FUN FAIR!"

% DANCE-A-THON RECAP *
WOW! Thanks to the generosity of RLG families and community, we were able to raise $6,100.00
to use towards new technology and initiatives within Graham!! Students thoroughly enjoyed
themselves as they actively participated in the dance!! It was a Great Day at Graham! :)

% STAFF APPRECIATION DAY * MAY 9th *

It’s that wonderful time of year where we get to recognize our tireless staff members! AND let’s
talk about the RLG staff for a second... because they are AMAZING! Not only are they an
important part of our children’s lives, but they also have a HUGE impact on OUR FUTURE! So let’s
all take some time on Tuesday, May 9th to say thank you to these wonderful people!!! We will be
accepting donations of food and treats for our staff members for their lunch hour. Whatever you
can contribute would be greatly appreciated. Please contact Corinne D'Angelo with any donations.
In conjunction with our Staff Appreciation Day, please consider sending your teacher or special
staff member a note of thanks. Whether that be through ClassDojo, in the agenda or even a card
of appreciation. Whatever you can do to let them know you appreciate all their efforts with your
child(ren). Get your kids involved too! There's nothing better than a hand made card!

% LYME DISEASE AWARENESS DAY * MAY 16th *
Stay tuned for more information!!

% MOVIE NIGHT * MAY 29TH *
Our final Family Fun Night at The Gem this year will be held May 29th at 6:30 pm at The Gem.
We will be watching SMURFS: THE LOST VILLAGE!!!!
Tickets will be available for $3.00 at the door. As always, everyone is welcome!

% RLG'S 2nd ANNUAL FUN FAIR % JUNE 10th *
Plans are underway for our RLG FUN FAIR on JUNE 10th, 2017!!!!
We are searching for the following to make this day a success:
Donations of Silent Auction items, Bake sale donations, and Volunteers for the day of.
Please contact Corinne D'Angelo at corinne.dangelo@outlook.com
or Staci Bassie at stacibassie@yahoo.ca with your contribution.
To make this FUN FAIR FABULOUS, we NEED YOUR HELP!

Each and every council meeting is open to all parent and community members that wish to attend.
Council meetings start at 6:30 pm in the staff room. The dates are as follows:
May 4, 2017 * June 8, 2017 (date thd)

] Please check the school newsletter, school website or RLG Parents Facebook Page for school updates. "_




